
You’re invited to our 
 

2018  -  2019 Year End 

  Graduation Program and Luncheon 
 

Saturday, June 29, 2019 

 at 12 Noon 

Forest Hill Presbyterian Church 

4401 Forest Hill Avenue 

Richmond, VA 23225 
 

RSVP  by June 26, 2019  

804-873-1202 

 

 

Roses and Wings Girls Mentoring Program 
P. O. Box 25802  Richmond, VA  -  873-1202  

www.rosesandwings.org  .  rosesandwings@gmail.com 

Margaret S Johnson, Exec Dir 

Roses and Wings Girls Mentoring Program P. O. Box 25802 Richmond, VA  23260  www.rosesandwings.org 

RSVP 
 

             I will attend  # Guest:  __________             I will not attend.                                                                         
 
           I would like to give a donation of:  $ _____________________ 
         
   Check  #_______  Gift card  $_______   Give-a-way item(s) ______ 
     

 

 

 

                    Name:  __________________________________________  

__      

                 Company:  _______________________________________  

 

 

    Address:  ________________________________________  

 

 

    City, State, Zip:  __________________________________  

 

 

    Email:  _________________________________________  

 

 

    Phone:  _________________________________________ 
 

   Make checks payable to:  Roses and Wings  Girls Mentoring Program  
 

    Mail to:  Attn:  Graduation  P. O. Box 25802  Richmond, VA  23260 
 

    Roses and Wings is a Federal Tax Exempt 501 ( C ) 3 organization 

      

       At Roses and Wings, we’ve served elementary and middle school age girls in the Richmond 

community during the school year for over 10 years.  Roses and Wings meets on Saturdays from 9:30 am 

- 12:30 pm, uses unique strategies that intervene, intercept, and inoculate senseless behaviors that can 

leave young girls with low self-esteem, and because Saturday is a non-school day where there is no free 

breakfast or lunch, a healthy and nutritious lunch is provide.   This model program helps girls find their 

hopes and dreams and achieve their goals. 
 

 Roses and Wings will hold it’s Graduation and Year End Luncheon Program, 12 noon,  

June 29, 2019 and each of the Roses will receive a certificate of completion and a trophy.  It will be  

their opportunity to proudly share with family and friends their accomplishments while enjoying a  

delicious family style meal.  
 

 Please join us for our Graduation and Year End Luncheon Program as a guest, with a monetary 

contribution, a gift card, and/or item for our give-a-ways.  We look forward to hearing from you. 


